
Enclosed please find my/our contribution of $______________________________
Name________________________________________________________________________
Address______________________________________________________________________
City_________________________________State_______________Zip_________________
Email________________________________________________________________________
         I/We prefer to remain anonymous.
Make checks payable to:  Hebron Schools Education Foundation, Inc.
                                         
                                         307 South Main St., Hebron, IN  46341

219-996-4771 x121

307 South Main St.
Hebron, IN  46341

www.hebronschools.k12.in.us

CONTACT US

HELPING TO ENRICH OUR
STUDENTS LIVES THROUGH

THE GENEROSITY OF 
OUR COMMUNITY

MISSION STATEMENT
Partnering with our community
to provide a financial benefit

to expand educational experiences
for our students.



BOARD MEMBERS

501 (C) (3)
NON PROFIT

OUR MISSION
The Hebron Schools Education
Foundation, Inc. was established in
December of 2016 for the purpose
of providing a financial benefit to
our students to enrich their
educational experiences while at
Hebron Schools.

Our foundation is a public benefit
corporation organized and
operated exclusively to receive and
administer funds for education and
charity.  Your gift may qualify as a
charitable deduction for Federal
Income Tax purposes.

Our board members were selected
based on their strong character,
commitment to Hebron Schools
and their ties to the community of
Hebron.  Our board members work
well with others, are financially
savvy and passionate about
Hebron students

President:  Robert Persin

Vice President:  Peggy Patrick

Treasurer:   JoElla DePra

Secretary:  Denise Smith

Member:  Sue Franzman 

Member:  Tom Carroll  

Member:  Lynn Fisel 

ABOUT US
Our first donation was given to us by

Dr. Pete Blank and his wife Margie. Dr.

Blank is a former School Board

Member and proud Alumnus of

Hebron Schools.  His vision was to

provide a $1000 award to the Hebron

High School Valedictorian each year

through the foundation. The first

award of $1000 was given to Andrew

Briggs in 2017!

Since the inception of the foundation

in 2016, grants have been awarded to

fund innovative classroom projects

that support the mission of the

foundation. Monetary donations have

also grown to enrich the learning

opportunities for all  students at

Hebron!


